


Florida law grants the Commission the authority to:

e Require that new development and future growth contribute their fair share of capacity costs
through plant capacity charges (§367.081(2)(a), Fla. Stat.), rather than disproportionately
impacting existing customers;

« Allow for the recovery of major capital investments over an extended period, minimizing rate
shock and ensuring affordability;

o Evaluate and consider alternative funding sources—such as grants, low-interest loans, or
state/federal assistance—before approving extreme rate increases.

Accordingly, | respectfully urge the Commission to:
e Reject the proposed rate structure as currently filed;
o Direct Grenelefe Utility to submit a revised plan that phases in any necessary increases
gradually and equitably;
o Ensure that developers and new connections bear appropriate responsibility for growth-related
costs, in line with statutory guidance and Commission precedent.
The current proposal would effectively double-charge many homeowners who have already
contributed to system capacity through the purchase of their homes. It would severely impact
residents—particularly seniors and families living on fixed incomes—and jeopardize local property
values.

| respectfully ask that the Commission fulfill its responsibility under Florida law to ensure that rates
remain fair, just, and reasonable for all customers.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Jose Garcia

Grenelefe property owner



